
 

 

ATTENTION  

 
 

PHOTOGRAPHER ON SITE 
 

Please note that we have a photographer on site for programs 
and events.  We take photographs that may be used in our 
future print or online publications.  By entering this library, you 
consent and authorize Free Library of Northampton Township 
to use said photographs in our publicity, social media, 
marketing and/or fundraising materials.  If you do not wish to 
be photographed, please notify the photographer or a staff 
person so that we can make the necessary arrangements. 
 
We love to share your smiling faces – thank you in advance for 
your assistance and support. 
 
THANK YOU for visiting us!  


